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As the Old Year Ends and a New One Begins… 

 
All of Us Here at Northman Send You Our Best 

Wishes for the Holidays and the New Year! 
 

What a year 2007 has been! 
 

We’ve been able to tell you that our products are in stock for 
immediate shipment (News #3, June) .  In fact, over 95% of orders 
ship same day! And since June, our stock has increased! 
 
 
When we told you recently that we 
have the larger piggy-back valves  

(News #7, Nov.), our sales increased.  
We have them when others might not! 

 
 
One secret was revealed in 2007, a secret we didn’t 
really want to keep (News #4, July).  We have the V10 and V20  
interchange pumps for Vickers. 
 
    
    And more –  

Our website was totally re-vamped and is 
continuously being expanded to make it more useful to  

you (News #2, May). Find catalogs, parts lists,  
technical information, conversion tips,  

part number builder . . . 
 
 

We are grateful for your business and for your support in 2007.  
We look forward to a good and more prosperous year for us all in 2008! 
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